A Message from the Treasurer

From the start, my vision for IAble has been to inform individuals with
disabilities and their support systems about this crucial savings plan that could
help them overcome financial barriers. At first, it was difficult for many to
believe they could save money without jeopardizing their benefits —and |
don’t blame them. After decades of being told they had to abide to a strict
asset cap to keep their Supplemental Security Income (SSI) and Medicaid
benefits, it would have been hard to believe anything different. But
nonetheless, many of you believed in the Plan, and since its launch in 2017,
IAble has grown to over 1,600 accounts!

As we push forward and establish more accounts, | want to continue to provide meaningful content to
help you make the most of your experience as an IAble account owner or support person. That is why
we cover a variety of important topics in this newsletter, including information on our upcoming ABLE to
Save Month celebration, IEPs and opening an account as a rep payee.

Thank you for letting IAble be part of your journey; together we can continue to grow, learn and inform
others about this crucial savings plan!

Sincerely,

Michael L. Fitzgerald
State Treasurer of lowa



